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045. Miami Trip Rides

Since Technical Bulletin 028 in our August issue there have been two further accidents involv-
ing passenger restraint on Miami Trip rides.

We ask members involved with these devices to re-read the advice given on that occasion
which included, in the exact words, the information provided by HSE regarding required
action. We aso remind members that paragraph 59 of "A Code of Safe Pratice at Fairs.
Technical Annex" contains specific advice relating to restraints provided for more than one
passenger.
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